
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR
NEW BAR AND GRILL LIQUOR LICENSE

Notice is hereby given that on the 21st day of June, 2023 Hur-
ricane Lanes and the Bean and Burger filed an application 
for a New Bar and Grill Liquor License Hurricane Lanes and 
the Bean and Burger d/b/a Hurricane Lanes, in the office of 
the Clerk of the City of Worland for the following described place 
and premises, to wit:

A 12’ x 12’ room in the S.E corner of the building located at 
602 South 12th Street.

and protests, if any there be, against the issuance of the new li-
cense will be heard at the hour of 7:00 P.M. on the 18th day of 
July, 2023, in the Council Chambers at City Hall.

Dated this 21st day of June, 2023.

			   /s/ Tracy A. Glanz
			   Tracy A. Glanz, City Clerk/Treasurer

July 7-14, 2023
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